
Dear City Manager, 
I would like to see the Stark boat ramp to remain a public boat ramp. The suggestions 
for maintaining the ramp seem reasonable to me.  
I am a kayaker and travel the Tualatin River frequently. I would like to see it maintained 
and able to be used for the public.  As for me, if I ever have an emergency while 
kayaking on the river it would be nice to know that I have an option to pull out to a safe 
place at the Stark boat ramp. I’ve never used it but it is nice to know that that option is 
there should I need it for an emergency. Please consider keeping the ramp usable for 
all concerned.  
Thank you, 
Amanda Shafer 
8210 SW Seminole Trail 
Tualatin, OR 97062 
 


